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PEDWAY TO HALIFAX LAW COURTS CLOSED FOR REPAIRS 
 

Wednesday, Aug. 30, 2023 
 
Counsel and other visitors to the Halifax Law Courts are advised that the pedway at the 
base of George Street that provides pedestrian access over Lower Water Street is closed 
to all traffic for repairs.  
 
This construction work is underway now and expected to continue until at least early 
November 2023. The pedway will remain closed for the duration of the work.  
 
Public access to the courthouse will continue via the main stairwell at the corner of Duke 
and Lower Water streets and the temporary accessible ramp in front of the building 
leading into the parking garage. Individuals using the temporary accessible ramp to the 
secure staff entrance can contact the front desk using the intercom beside the door.  
 
External wayfinding signage around the Law Courts and in the Halifax ferry terminal is 
being adjusted to direct visitors away from the pedway to these alternative entrances.  
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Media Contact: 
 
Jennifer Stairs 
Communications Director 
Nova Scotia Judiciary 
902-221-5257 
stairsjl@courts.ns.ca  
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